Town Board Minutes—2011
May 2011
Chairman Mark Hoffmann called the regular meeting of the Cold Spring Township to order at 7:00PM.  Other Board members present were, Supervisor Byron Freeman, Supervisor Rich Rozelle, Clerk Lisa Griep and Treasurer June Freeman. 
Rich Rozelle made a motion with second by Byron Freeman to approve the April 2011 minutes.  Motion Carried.
Rich Rozelle reported on the JCU of WTA report.  Minutes of said meeting attached to these minutes.
Discuss Road Inspection from April 19, 2011. The following will be completed:  Copy of road inspection kept with mintues.
Marshall Rd Culvert replaced, Crestwood drop at a mailbox was repaired, Stroupe Road, from Fremont 

to the Gun Club will be resurfaced/repaired as needed along with clean up and general maintenance/clean up as        needed.  Motion by Byron Freeman with second by Rich Rozelle.  Motion carried.

Discuss revision for Jim Reu property on N939 Piper Rd.  Motion made by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman.  Motion carried.
Reviewed issued Zoning and Land Use Permits for Tom/Rhonda Fuller, W3218 Piper Rd and Aaron/Heather Kuhl, N220 Cold Spring Rd.
Mark received a letter form the Sherriff’s department in regards to a “listing” house at N449 Cold Spring Rd poses a safety hazard.  Rich and Mark were going to address the property owners as to how to proceed.
Treasurer and Clerk Reports were presented.
Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Rich Rozelle with second by Bryon Freeman. Motion carried
Motion by Rich Rozelle with second by Mark Hoffmann to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.

Respectively Submitted,

Lisa Griep

Clerk
